
You are invited to a FREE FILM SCREENING

Humph Hall
85 Allambie Road, Allambie Heights

7pm, Friday 1st August 2014

(Followed by a sing-a-long!)

This screening is a taster for The Creedence Clearwater Choir - an 8 wk course starting at 
the Tramshed in Narrabeen on Thursday 31st July.   Enq: Kate Maclurcan (0412) 771 394

Formerly the Allambie Heights Uniting Church, Humph Hall is now the private home 
of Gial & Wayne.  Bookings:  9939 8802 or wayne@humphhall.org  -  humphhall.org


